
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We will be holding the Sports Afternoon's in school again as they were successful 
last year. They will take place in the KS2 playground and parents / carers are 
welcome to spectate. 
 
The dates and timings are: 
 
Wednesday 19th June:  2.15pm - 3.15pm KS1  (Years 1 and 2) 
Thursday 20th June: 2.15pm - 3.15pm EYFS  (Reception and Nursery) 
Friday 21st June:  1.00pm - 2.00pm LKS2 (Years 3 and 4) 
Friday 21st June:  2.15pm - 3.15pm  UKS2 (Years 5 and 6) 
 
Children will need to come to school dressed in appropriate PE clothing and 
sensible outdoor shoes.  Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the 
weather.  If it is hot and sunny, please bring a hat and sun cream.  If the weather 
is raining or cold, please bring a waterproof jacket/coat.  Your child must have 
a water bottle in school named or easily identifiable as they will be taking this 
with them throughout the different activity stations. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there and cheering us all on! 
 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Brierley and Mrs Griffin 
 


